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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION ISO DRYDEN DIVING

From Joseph LaPenna <josephlapenna@yahoo.com>
Date Tue 11/5/2024 07:59
To drydiv@hotmail.com <drydiv@hotmail.com>

To whom it may concern,
 
I can personally recommend Dryden Diving as a prompt, professional and experienced company.  Dryden has
performed superbly in support of operations here at INACTIVESHIPS Philadelphia. Dryden has provided scheduled
dive services in support of ship inactivation’s as well as emergency dive services is support of flooding events on
several of our assets to include the ex-CHARLES F ADAMS (DDG 2), ex-SHREVEPORT (LPD 12), ex-PONCE (AFSB(I)
15) to name a few.  Dryden has been our preferred dive service for 15+ years.
 

 
Joseph J. LaPenna Jr.
Former Project Manager, Global 
Navy Inactive Ships Maintenance Office Philadelphia
 
 
 


